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World Book Day 
 

Remember that          
Thursday is              

World Book Day.                      
We have sent a         

separate email via 
eschools with the plans 

for the day. 

 Children’s Mental Health Week 

 

As part of this year’s Children’s Mental Health week, we marked Inside Out Day                                    

by encouraging everyone to wear an item of clothing or all of your clothes!) inside out.                        

This was a reminder to always be kind, as you never know how someone is feeling inside.                  

We asked for photos to be sent in to us and below is a selection of photos from the day. 

‘Virtual’ Sussex School Games 

Children across the school have been taking part in                    
'The Winter Games' over the last four weeks. They have      

been performing 'team ice sports', 'ice rink sports', 'bob run 
sports' and 'snow sports'. We have seen a fantastic effort          
from those at home and at school and would like to say a 

huge WELL DONE to all who had a go!  

Helping the Community 

One of our Year 6’s has been              

extremely busy during the               

current lockdown and while out                

for his exercise and fresh air he   

has been cleaning up the                   

countryside by litter picking.  Wow 

look at all those bags of litter!                                  

Well done, we are really proud of 

you; all that litter picking on top of 

your school work, fantastic. 

School Re-opening 

We are just finalising plans for the 
school reopening on 8th March and aim 

to send a letter out by the end of              
tomorrow. 

Google Meet 

It has been lovely seeing the children each 

morning on Google Meet.  This will continue 

for the remainder of this week together with 

Mrs Hudson’s Friday afternoon catchup. 


